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This Week
PSHE & SRE Policy Update: In line with statutory changes, we are revising our PSHE, 

Relationships and Sex Education policy. We would like to consult with parents on this. 

Consultation is open between Monday 23rd November and Friday 18th December. You 

can see the full details on our website's Curriculum Areas page by .clicking here

Online Games Guidance: We have been asked to warn you about a game called “Cunch-

Line Chronicles” which is available on tablets and iPads. While it is a legal game available 

via the usual App Stores, it is rated for users aged 17+ and has content that is 

unsuitable for those younger than this. There are lots of games available for tablets 

and smartphones that have adult content and age ratings, so it is always worth 

checking the restrictions on your child’s device to ensure that any games they 

download have to be approved by you, or that they are not able to download content in 

too high an age category.

Virtual Carol Concert: Seniors will be staging a “Virtual Carol Concert” via Zoom on the 

morning of Friday 11th December. If you would like the access code and full details 

please contact your child’s teacher.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
James N, Willows - Settling really well into class.

Alfie, Willows - Always showing kindness towards his friends and being helpful in class.

Bill, Oaks - Brilliant, focussed work doing the sound AND the lighting for the Oaks Fashion show.

Yochanan, Cedar - Engaging in Bucket Time so well.

Kaiden, Pines - Doing so well in music.

Jason & Isaac, Cedar - Working hard on their work independently.

Jayden S, Cherries - Being extremely confident and independent with toileting.

Yoimoji of the Week - 

Scoop
Scoop is Curious. “I love finding things out. If I 

don’t know how something works, I just ask 

questions.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.

The next Yoimoji is Bucko the Resilient Rabbit. If 

your child has been resilient at home, please tell us 

via eSchools so that we can celebrate it in school.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be available to 

download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

No letters home this week.

clicking here

http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787


Class News from Willows Class
Before half term, Willows had lots of fun learning about buildings for our topic. We explored making towers 

out of blocks and shaving foam as well as different boxes. This half term we have been exploring autumn.  In 

cooking we made hedgehog cupcakes, and owl crackers. 
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